Dear colleagues,

We would like to invite you to the presentation of "Greece in bloom", a documentary on the 10th of July 2012 at 18.30 in the European Parliament.

"Greece in bloom" is a privately organised and funded film project aiming to give insight into the life of the citizens of Greece who are gravely affected by the financial and economic crisis. The documentary attempts to strengthen European solidarity and combat the prejudices against the Greek population. We find it important to paint a picture of the situation Greek citizens find themselves in during this difficult time.
We are therefore invoking forward to your attendance on the 10th of July 2012 in the European Parliament in Brussels. This event is organised by the Vice-President of the EP Othmar Karas (EPP), the President of the S&D-Group Hannes Swoboda (S&D), the Head of the SPÖ-Delegation Jörg Leichtfried (S&D) and the Head of the Grünen-Delegation Ulrike Lunacek (Greens/EFA). The President of the Parliament Martin Schulz will be present as well. 

Please find the programme attached!
We are looking forward to see you on the 10th of July!

Best regards,

Othmar Karas

Vice-President of the European Parliament

Head of the ÖVP-EU-Delegation

Hannes Swoboda

President of the S&D-Group

MEP Jörg Leichtfried

Head of the SPÖ-EU-Delegation

MEP Ulrike Lunacek

Head of the Grünen-EU-Delegation

